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Christian,
 
Thank you so much for providing your insights and wisdom at our meeting in Charlotte with North Carolina officials. It 
was a pleasure to meet you.
 
As we move forward with crafting a Pay For Success program in NC, we will look closely at opportunities to interact 
with federal Medicaid officials. I would be grateful for any insights that you have about this endeavor and any 
updates you could provide me about the progress you make in interacting with them.
 
I attach a copy of a report about the impact of our brief universal nurse home visiting program in Durham.
 
Thanks again.
 
Sincerely,
 
Ken
 
 
Kenneth A. Dodge
William McDougall Professor of Public Policy
Director, Center for Child and Family Policy
Director of Graduate Studies
Duke University
Durham, NC 27708
 
919-613-9303
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